3/27/2017 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: FW: Annual Hydrology Report extension

STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: FW: Annual Hydrology Report extension

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 27, 2017 at 6:57 AM
To: "Watterson, Brian" <BWatterson@peabodyenergy.com>

Brian,

The submittal date for the AHR's associated withe the Seneca Il W Mine, Yoast Mine, and the Hayden Gulch Loadout
have been extended to March 31, 2017.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Jason

On Fri, Mar 24, 2017 at 2:47 PM, Watterson, Brian <BWatterson@peabodyenergy.com> wrote:

Jason:

The reports have been written by out consultant. I’'m reviewing them. Should be done by middle of next week. I'd
like an extension until March 315t.

Brian A. Watterson, P.G.
Geologist, Environmental Group
Twentymile Coal, LLC

29515 Routt County Road # 27
Oak Creek, Colorado 80467
(970) 870-2750 office

(970) 761-0348 cell

From: Blomquist, Miranda

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 3:40 PM
To: jason.musick@state.co.us

Cc: Watterson, Brian

Subject: Annual Hydrology Report extension

Jason,

We are in the final stages of the Annual Hydrology reports but still have some reviewing to due. Seneca Yoast Mine,
Hayden Gulch Loadout, and Seneca Il West Mine would all like to request an extension for the AHR submittal. Please
extend the deadline for all to March 24, 2017.
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Thanks

Miranda Blomquist

Engineering Technician — Environmental

Twentymile Coal, LLC

29515 Routt County Rd #27 | Oak Creek, Colorado 80467
Office: (970) 870-2718  Cell: (970) 439-8273
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E-mail Disclaimer:
The information contained in this e-mail, and in any accompanying documents, may constitute confidential and/or legally privileged information. The
information is intended only for use by the designated recipient. If you are not the intended recipient (or responsible for the delivery of the message
to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on
this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message
from your system.

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
" Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x 8134 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
jason.musick@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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